
 
Week Ending 09/16/07 
 
KeySpan’s sheeting contractor has completed grouting 75% of the installed Segment 3 sheeting 
– north side of Union Boulevard. 
 
As part of the Phase II remedial work (soil removal north of the Long Island Rail Road tracks), 
KeySpan’s contractor completed 90% of the perimeter utility clearance work (i.e., excavating a 
temporary trench around the perimeter of the site to locate and disconnect utility lines entering 
the site). The contractor also completed the abandonment of the subsurface tunnel located 
underneath North Clinton Avenue. In addition, the contractor began to remove the existing 
fencing along the southern portion of the Site (parallel to the Long Island Rail Road tracks). A 
temporary fence is to be installed in this area for the planned construction activities. Monitoring 
activities continued through the work period. No exceedances were reported. 
 


